

KARL A. BRABENEC

DEPUTY MINORITY WHIP NEW YORK STATE ASSEMBLYMAN - 98TH DISTRICT

September 22, 2022

Town Board Town of Tuxedo 1 Temple Drive Tuxedo, New York 10987

Dear Supervisor English and Members of the Town Board,

I write to you today on behalf of the Tuxedo Union Free School District.

It is my understanding that a vote regarding the new Tuxedo Farms project will take place at your next board meeting scheduled for, Monday September 26th, 2022. While many concerns still exist and with discussions yet to be had, I'd like to respectfully ask that the board strongly consider tabling this vote until October. This additional time will allow all vested parties the opportunity to fully resolve any concerns and issues related to the Tuxedo Farms project.

I appreciate your consideration regarding my request.

Sincerely,

Have A'

KARL A. BRABENEC

Deputy Minority Whip Member, New York State Assembly 98th District

<u>District Office:</u>
28 NORTH MAIN STREET, SUITE 2
FLORIDA, NEW YORK 10921
PHONE – 845-544-7551
FAX – 845-544-7553

Albany Office: 329 LEGISLATIVE OFFICE BUILDING ALBANY, NEW YORK 12248 PHONE - 518-455-5991 FAX - 518-455-5929

E-MAIL - brabeneck@nyassembly.gov